6/28/12
Thursday Update

Dear Districts,

Time for another Thursday Update!

New Meal Patterns Resources
1. We have received word of a new resource available to assist districts with menu planning. Please click here to access information on the cycle menus and recipes developed by the Child Nutrition & Wellness Division of the Kansas State Department of Education. 
1. Also regarding the New Meal Patterns, the CDE OSN has posted a Fact Sheet for Parents & School Administrators. This can be located on our website at http://www.cde.state.co.us/cdenutritran/nutritrainingsNewMealPatterns.htm.
1. Now that Colorado’s SFAs have attended the New Meal Patterns trainings, we have posted the training PowerPoint on the New Meal Patterns page (see link above).

Free and Reduced Trainings
1. Online training: The online training is still underway. Don’t forget that this must be completed by Friday 3 August.
1. Regional trainings: Registration is still open for the Pueblo training on Friday 10 August. Unfortunately, though, due to low registration numbers, please note that we are cancelling the Grand Junction training on Tuesday 24 July.
1. For more info, please see http://www.cde.state.co.us/cdenutritran/nutriF&R-Training.htm.

Direct Cert
Direct Cert will be opening for the 2012-2013 school year on Tuesday 2 July. All Direct Cert users will receive an email that morning with all necessary information.

HealthierUS School Challenge (HUSSC)
Please note that if you are interested in applying for the HUSSC, as of 1 July, the criteria has been updated. You will no longer be allowed to apply under the old criteria as of this date. For more information, please see http://www.fns.usda.gov/tn/HealthierUS/application.html or contact Lindsay Hucknall at hucknall_l@cde.state.co.us.

Thank you,


Jennifer Otey
Consultant
Office of School Nutrition
Colorado Department of Education
1580 Logan St. #760
Denver, CO 80203
Nutrition Main Line-303-866-6661
Direct Line-303-866-6450
Fax-303-866-6133


